
From: Gruel, Thomas <tgruel@live5news.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
CC: All WCSC DeskAllWCSCDesk@live5news.com

Date: 6/29/2018 12:24:06 PM
Subject: Ratifying Budget

Good afternoon,
 
Would you be able to confirm that Lt. Governor Kevin Bryant has not decided not to ratify the state budget because 
of concerns of money going to Planned Parenthood? And if so can you also confirm that President Pro Tem Hugh 
Leatherman would ratify instead?
 
Thank you.
 
Thomas Gruel  | Content Manager
tgruel@live5news.com
Direct: 843-402-5647 Newsroom: 843-402-5755
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